
 

 

Notification of Cancellation 

To:  Interested Parties 

From:  Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date:  August 29, 2025 

Subject:   Cancellation of IFB Number 4718 

Contact Name:  Naz Khan 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8014 

Contact E-mail Address:  Naz.Khan@its.ms.gov   

 

Please be advised that Information Technology Services (ITS) Invitation for Bids (IFB) Number 
4718 for the Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) for an Employee Engagement 
Solution will not be published. The IFB is being cancelled and ITS and MDOT will issue a Request 
for Proposals in the near future. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Naz Khan at 601-432-8014 or via email at Naz.Khan@its.ms.gov. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 49157 
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